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August 14, 2013 
 
       
 
Chue Feng Thao 
3654 Oak Terrace 
White Bear Lake MN 55110 
 
VIA EMAIL:  chuefthao@gmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1062 Forest Street 
 
Dear Mr. Thao: 
 
This is to confirm that on August 13, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal relating to the 
rear stairway footings and grant an extension to September 4, 2013 for compliance and to get 
the permit signed-off.  She is inclining to grant your appeal on the ceiling height issue on the 3rd 
floor; however, she advises that you attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
September 4, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Brian Tannancour (email) 
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